
           Don’t be Late for 
         A VERY IMPORTANT DATE! 

  You’re Invited  To a Rather Curious 
         Butler Girl Dance 

Bring your special Guest Down the Rabbit Hole On: 
           February 7th, 2020 
              7-9pm  
                        Cost: $10 per family   
   Dance will be in the Butler Gym.   Please RSVP by February 1st 

Professional photos will be taken by Kelly Cattau and made available for viewing   

approximately a week after the dance.  

If you wish to volunteer for the event or have any questions, Please contact Jeannie Redner at 

Jeannie.nagle@yahoo.com or 267-718-4503 

            Snow Date 2/21/20 

Parent/Special Guest’s Name:   

Daughter’s Name(s): 
 

  

Homeroom Teacher:   

Amount Enclosed: 
(Make checks payable to Butler PTO) 

  

E-mail: 


